

Onehouse Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1QR

Tel: 01449 613541

Email: enquiries@stowhigh.com Web: www.stowhigh.com

· ACHIEVING SUCCESS TOGETHER ·

29th September 2025

MMY.JCP.PwC

**Dear Families** 

The Young Professionals have an exciting virtual event coming up with one of the world's biggest professional services firms, PwC on Monday 29th September 5pm - 6pm

Are you ready to gain new skills that jump-start your career? Over this one-hour session, you'll gain exposure to PwC and their flagship Flying Start Degree Programmes – some of the best school leaver routes in the industry! You'll earn a degree from a top university, guaranteed placements at PwC across your studies, and a job offer once you have graduated! It's a fantastic fast track to a career at PwC.

If you are curious about business and accounting, passionate about solving problems, and ambitious, then this session is for you.

## What to Expect

- Learn about PwC's Flying Start Programmes, and gain a head start into professional services
- Gain insight into business, finance, and accounting careers at PwC
- Hear from professionals and ambassadors about their experiences and career journeys

## Why Attend?

PwC is one of the Big Four professional services firms, supporting businesses across audit, tax, consulting, and technology. Their programmes offer a unique pathway into the industry, allowing you to earn while learning via paid internships and gaining real-world experience at a globally recognised firm.

This event will inspire and empower the next generation of professionals by providing valuable career insights, networking opportunities, and practical guidance on the next steps in your business and accounting career journey.

## Sign up Now!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PwC\_FlyingStart

You will be asked to confirm the school head of careers, please use email <a href="mailto:m.mylrea@stowhigh.com">m.mylrea@stowhigh.com</a> and your child's head of years email. Year 10 is Miss Hart <a href="mailto:o.hart@stowhigh.com">o.hart@stowhigh.com</a> and Year 11 is Mrs Goss <a href="mailto:n.goss@stowhigh.com">n.goss@stowhigh.com</a>

If you have any questions, please get in touch and we hope to see you there! Do not forget to add this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part <a href="mailto:m.mylrea@stowhigh.com">m.mylrea@stowhigh.com</a>

Kind regards

Melenie Mylrea

**Careers Support Officer** 



